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Extension Office Closed for Holiday  

Central Kansas District Office will be closed for the 

holidays from December 24th through  

January 1st.  

We hope you all have a safe and healthy  

holiday. See you in 2021!  
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Join us ONLINE to learn 

about pasture management 

practices along with grazing 

strategies as well as weed 

identification and control 

recommendations with K-

State Research and 

Extension agronomists! 

Due to the increase of 
Covid-19 cases throughout 
Kansas, the meeting will be 
“virtual learning” with 
YouTube LIVE.  There will 
be an opportunity to ask 
questions. 

Kansas State University is committed to making its services, activities and programs 

accessible to all participants. If you have special requirements due to a physical, vision, or 

hearing disability, contact Justine Henderson at 785-392-2147. Kansas State University 

Agricultural Experiment Station and Cooperative Extension Service. K-State Research 

and Extension is an equal opportunity provider and employer.

Topics include:
• Pasture management 

practices 

• Grazing strategies

• Weed identification and 

control

Thursday, December 10, 2020
3:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

Virtual (ONLINE) with YouTube

Pasture Management including 

Weed control and ID

NO COST or RSVP is required, simply go to Central 

KS www.centralkansas.k-state.edu/livestock or 

contact the Extension office in Minneapolis at 785-

392-2147.  A link connection will then be emailed to 

you.  A LIVE YouTube connection will also be 

available at the Cottonwood Extension District 

Facebook page at www.cottonwood.ksu.edu.

If you have further questions, contact any Extension 

Office in Central KS, Cottonwood, Midway, Post 

Rock or River Valley Districts.

K-State Research and Extension 

The following program is a collaboration with K-State Research and Extension Districts: 

Central KS, Cottonwood, Midway, Post Rock and River Valley.
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    The enclosed material is for your information. If we can be of  

    further assistance, feel free to call or drop by the Extension Office. 

    Sincerely,  

 

   Jay Wisbey 

 District Extension Agent 

       Crop Production 

       jwisbey@ksu.edu 

 

Salina Office 

K-State Polytechnic 

2218 Scanlan Ave.  

Salina, KS 67401-8196 

785-309-5850 

Fax: 785-309-5851   

   

 

Justine Henderson 

District Extension Agent 

Livestock Production 

                    jwh04@ksu.edu 

 

Minneapolis Office 

307 N. Concord, Suite 190 

Minneapolis, KS  67467 

785-392-2147 

Fax: 785-392-3605 


